
Services for December 
Sundays at 8am 

12th Dec n/a 

19th Dec Holy Communion by Extension  Keith 

26th Dec Holy Communion by Extension  Alan 
  

Sundays at 10.30am 

12th Dec Holy Communion Revd Jude Smith 

19th Dec All Age Holy Communion Revd Kathryn Elliott 

26th Dec No service at 10.30 (see above at 8am) 
  

Wednesdays at 10.30 

15th Dec Holy Communion by Extension  John 

22nd Dec Morning Worship 
  

Carols by Candlelight                            Christmas Eve service 

Sunday 19th Dec at 6pm                         Friday 24th December 

Please bring a small torch                10pm Holy Communion  

           with Revd Paul Tudge 
  

Christmas Day service 

Saturday 25th December 

10.30am 

Holy Communion by Extension with Keith 
 

There will NOT be a Wednesday service on the  

29th December 

All Saints’ 

SUNDAY 12th DECEMBER 2021 

ADVENT 3 

Holy Communion 

with Revd, Jude Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE TOY APPEAL 

A big thank you to everyone for the toys, 

books, games and cash donations. 

A special thanks goes to the managers at 

Sports Direct 

for their generous discount. 

We managed to buy 26 size 5 footballs. 

There are going to be some very happy 

children this Christmas. 



Monday Ladies Fellowship 

CHRISTMAS FUN    

 

 

 

 

 

           and carols 

Monday 13th December  

            2.15pm in 

All Saints’ Church, Barwick.  

Come and join us for  

some Christmas Fun 

and good company.  

Refreshments including 

mince pies will be 

served.    

£2 

Thanks to everyone who has been eating mince pies and 

saving the foil cases for us. We now have plenty. 

Carols by Candlelight 

on Sunday 19th December 

at 6pm 

There will be a  

retiring collection at the end  

of this service for the charity  

CHILDREN’S HEART SURGERY FUND 

Christmas Eve Service 

on Friday 24th December 

at 10pm 

These services are usually well attended and 

we are hoping that will be the case again this 

year. Everyone is invited to come,  

no booking seats, but as the 

 wearing of face masks is now mandatory  

in church, (from Friday 10th)we are asking 

everyone to bring a mask.   

Please bring a small torch  

as well as your mask. 


